
November 10, 1988 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meting on Thursday 

November 10, 1988 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 A letter was read from Littlestown School District - they now have two way radios 

so they would appreciate it if the township would keep the trees trimmed so that the aerials 

don’t get bent.   

 Budd Hallberg and his wife sent the township a letter concerning the fatal accident 

that occurred along Spangler School Road, close to where they reside.  They would like to 

have 35 MPH speed limit signs erected along this road.   

 The 1989 budget was tentatively adopted.  Taxes on real estate will remain at 2 

mills and a $5.00 per capita tax will remain the same.  The budget was $288,000. Expense 

with 4683,000 income plus carry over from 1988, with an unappropriated balance at the 

end of 1989 of $395,000. 

 John Clapsaddle presented a sub-division to divide the two homes on his property, 

supervisors going to have the township engineer give some comments concerning this plan.   

 Mr. & Mrs. Shultz (Donald & Brenda) of Clapsaddle Road were present to 

complain about the Racine junk yard next to their property.  Supervisors were not aware of 

the problems with this junk yard.  Supervisors will check with Mrs. Racine on the problem.  

Steve Kelly was present and complained about the Davies junk yard, and the glass and 

debris that is scattered on the road.  He also stated that Davies was using the field opposite 

the yard which he fenced.  Supervisors to instruct Davies to get fence installed around the 

yard which he is going to be using.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.  


